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Fellow Special District Directors, 

 

I respectfully request your vote to continue as Special District Commissioner, Seat # 7, on the 
Sacramento County Local Agency Formation Commission.  There are several areas in which I wish to 
carry on the work.    

The first is the Special District Advisory Committee.  As a member since inception, I have continued to 
expand the voice of Special Districts at Sacramento LAFCO.  Emphasizing the importance of Municipal 
Service Reviews, maintaining an open dialogue among Special Districts in our county, and discussing the 
impacts of proposed LAFCO applications upon Districts are very important to me. 

The second is to continue to work closely with the California Special District Association(CSDA).  A 
strong, professional and valuable relationship exists between us.  It is very important to continue 
working together in areas of mutual concern to make Special Districts strong and successful.  

Since 2006, I have served as a Board Member for the California Association of Local Agency Formation 
Commissions(CALAFCO).  This work informs me on statewide issues that can carry many implications for 
LAFCOs.  A recent example is participating in work with the Little Hoover Commission(LHC), the topics 
being Special Districts and LAFCOs.  One recommendation is to make Strategic Growth Grants available 
to LAFCOs.  CALAFCO can develop guidelines for these by working as conversation partners with the 
Office of Planning and Research, then working with the Budget Subcommittee as pertains to local 
government. 

Thank you for your support.  Please contact me with any questions or comments you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gay Jones, Director 
Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District 

Special District Commissioner 
Sacramento LAFCO. 

916-208-0736 
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